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ReBuilding Smiles® Project –  
Expressions of Interest 
 

The ADA Dental Health Foundation (ADA DHF) is excited to announce a 12-month pilot program aimed 
at supporting survivors of domestic and family violence (DFV) in our communities. 

We are seeking Expressions of Interest from dental practice owners in Melbourne who are willing to 
contribute by offering: 

• One chair for one day per month (terms regarding fees or rent are open for discussion). 

This initiative will provide essential dental care, including initial assessment/triage and ongoing 
treatment, through the generous support of trauma-informed dental practitioners, specialists, and 
dental assistants volunteering their time and expertise. 

To support the program, ADA DHF will pursue funding through corporate sponsorships and philanthropic 
grants to cover consumables, instrumentation, and other necessary resources. 

 

How You Can Help 

1. Dental Practice Owners 
If you can offer a chair and time as part of this program, we’d love to hear from you! 

2. Volunteering Dental Practitioners 
If you are a dental professional interested in volunteering outside your practice, your support 
will be invaluable. 

For more information or to express your interest, please contact: 
Lynda Cunningham, State Coordinator VIC/TAS 
vic@adadhf.org.au 

Together, we can make a difference in rebuilding smiles and lives 

 

 
 
          


